
Call Your State Rep to 

Oppose Abortion Bills 
SB 1564 & HB 4013

Our state representatives in Springfield are considering two troubling bills 
that promote abortion services in Illinois. 

SB 1564 would require pro-life doctors to refer abortion-minded patients to 
an abortionist. According to the Christian Medical & Dental Associations, 95% of 
physicians would quit their practice rather than violate their conscience.

SB 1564 would also negatively affect crisis pregnancy centers that provide 
health care services. Lawmakers who support this bill are essentially demanding 
that these life centers give referrals to Planned Parenthood or other abortion 
providers!

HB 4013 would reverse all current prohibitions on taxpayer funding of 
abortion for Medicaid patients. Prior to the ban, taxpayers were forced to pay 
for between 10,000 to 13,000 abortions per year. Women could have multiple 
abortions each year paid for by you.

Take ACTION

Please contact your state representative to ask him/her to vote AGAINST both 
of these pro-abortion bills. You can contact your state representative by calling 
the Capitol switchboard at (217) 782-2000 during normal business hours.

www.IllinoisFamily.org
708-781-9328

Urgent!
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